NEWSLETTER 38 - 13th July 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Arden Area Track & Field Finals</u> – Several of our KS2 children qualified to represent the Arden Area in the track and field finals which were held last week. Well done to all of the children who took part and congratulations to Tilly Jepson who came first in South Warwickshire in the throwing event!

<u>Year 2 Ocarina Recital</u> - Year 2 gave a wonderful performance to their parents on Wednesday morning with an extensive programme of both traditional and modern tunes. Thank you to all those who were able to attend and to Mrs Davies for enthusing our young musicians. Hopefully this will be the beginning of many a musical career!

<u>KS1 Structures Topic</u> - Mr Fountain kindly took part in an interview with year 2 pupils on Thursday morning about the school building project. There were lots of interesting questions and information about the process of managing a building project and the excitement of realising a design.

<u>Safety Talk</u> – All children had a talk from PCSO Bailey on Thursday about how to be safe over the summer holidays. She reminded the children how important it is to learn their home phone numbers.

<u>Film Making</u> – Year 3 and 4 have been working together in 'Film Companies' creating their own documentary programmes based on what they have learnt in their Ancient Greece topic. Parents will be able to see their films next Thursday after school.

<u>Cooking Club</u> - Please could all past members of the cooking club check cupboards and drawers for cooking club aprons (white with Flora logo) and plastic boxes before the summer break, as some are still to be returned. A letter inviting year 4 pupils to join the 2012-2013 cooking programme will be sent out in the new term. Remember all our cooking club recipes are on the school website – give them a try!

Sports Day – Due to the continuing inclement weather we are unable to have sports day this term.

<u>Clubs Update</u> – Girls Football, Hockey, Yoga Bugs, French and Vital Statistics clubs have now finished.

Holidays clubs – We have a number of holiday club leaflets on the office foyer notice board.

<u>School Uniform Sale</u> – There will be a sale of second hand uniform after school on Mon 17th July.

<u>Reminders</u> - Year 6 Pantomime is on Tuesday 17th July at <u>9.45am</u> (approx 45 mins) Year 6 leavers service is on Friday 20th July at 9.30am There is <u>NO</u> Celebration Collective Worship next week.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mrs Clark's class have started reading 'The Tale of Peter Rabbit' by Beatrix Potter. What happened to poor Peter when he did not take the advice of his mum!

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter -Friday 13th July 2012

The Summer Fayre is *TONIGHT* 6-9pm

Come along for a fantastic evening bring your family and friends, there will be......

Raffle, Bar, Olympic Torch (a real one!), School CD for sale, Tombola, Face Painting, Falconry, A Stilt Walker and Fire Breather, Skittles, Food and many more stalls.

Remember this is all to raise funds for YOUR school so come and join the fun...

Sam Green 0789 997 1943 or 01789 774533 (samgreen389@gmail.com)
Annie Perkins 07816 877259
Jo Colwell 07813 306641
Vicki Johnston 07708 267741
The BSA Committee x